INFORMATION ON CORONAVIRUS
(COVID-19)

As facility owner of Dubbo Showground, Dubbo Regional Council wants
to ensure the safety of our visitors, employees and community, as we
work through the current Coronavirus (COVID-19) health crisis. As the
Showground continues to operate we will be increasing hygiene
practices and hygiene communications across our facility as practical,
and we ask for all stakeholders to support us in this process.

Dubbo Regional Council asks any visitors to our facilities to follow the
general health precautions of social distancing, washing your hands
effectively, covering any sneezes and coughs and staying at home if
unwell.

Please visit the NSW Government website to access further information
regarding COVID-19 restrictions including those that relate to events.

If you are feeling unwell or if you have been asked to self-isolate
due to potential exposure to COVID-19 you are not to enter the
Dubbo Showground.

To see more of Dubbo Regional Council's response to COVID-19 visit
here.


https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19
https://www.dubbo.nsw.gov.au/News-and-Updates/Current-news-and-updates/covid-19-response
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